
Changes proposed to Ontario Pesticide Act -
Turf & Rec

Proposals include elimination of golf superintendents' annual public meetings





The Ontario government is proposing amendments to the Pesticides Act and O. Reg.
63/09. The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks is also proposing
to eliminate the annual public meeting when golf superintendents are required to
present their annual report on Class 9 pesticide use. To read about the proposed
changes and to leave a comment, click here.
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